
St. Mark’s College Namagoma. 
10 Miles Kampala – Masaka Road 

P.O. Box 22888, Kampala – Uganda 

Telephone:  0393-103418/0775-831844 

Email:  Info@stmark.sc.ug 

 

17th January 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

RE: BEGINNING OF TERM III 2020 

1. Greetings/ Appreciation 

I take this opportunity to welcome you back and also bring warm greeting from St. Mark’s College 

fraternity. We give all the glory to the Almighty God for this New Year. We are very optimistic that this 

will be a better year in all aspects of life. 

We congratulate you upon exercising your voting mandate and pray for peace to prevail in our country. 

 

2. UNEB Examinations 

UCE examinations will commence on Friday 26th February 2021 and end on Tuesday 6th April 2021 

whereas UACE examinations will start on Friday 9th April 2021 and end on Monday 3rd May 2021 

according to the circular from UNEB offices. 

We therefore encourage parents to avail students with all the necessary requirements needed before and 

during examinations. 

 

3. School Activities in Term III 

We would like to inform our dear parents/guardians that because of the Covid–19 Pandemic and the 

measures put into place to ensure observance of the SOPs, we shall not have activities such as visitations 

days, MDD, Candidates leavers’ party and candidates prayer day as it was previously. 

However, we shall organize internally and pray for our candidates without physical inclusion of parents. 

 

4. School Fees 

As a reminder, school fees for all students should be fully paid on the reporting date using the school pay 

system. 

However, with the temporary shutdown of the internet services country wide, we shall accept cash payment 

until the system has normalized. 

 

5. Academics  

We earlier informed you that students had done two sets of Mocks and results of internal mocks were 

released at the end of term II. However, results for the external mocks are ready and can be picked from the 

class teachers of the different classes. 

 

6. End of Term III. 

Parents will be expected to pick students as soon as they complete their last UNEB papers. We shall 

communicate officially at the appropriate time. 

 

7. Conclusion  

We thank you once again for trusting us and fulfilling your obligations as parents/guardians. We pledge to 

give our best. 

Enjoy a blessed year. 

 

To Be Not to Seem 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Kaye Paul Senfuma 

Head teacher 
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